
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 2/27/2013 10:47:25 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: 450 Golden Gate - Federal Building evacuation 

Wow. 

On Feb 27, 2013, at 10:32 AM, "Doll, Laura" <] gpg e.com> wrote: 

General Hagan and Paul — just a heads up that PG&E crews are in the area 
responding to gas odor reports and that the Federal Building is being evacuated 
as a precaution. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 10:24 AM 
To: BAR GAS_Update 
Subject: 450 Golden Gate - Bid Evacuation 

Our gas M&C and GSR responded to an odor of gas at 450 Golden Gate 
Ave and we have detected gas readings under and at the building 
foundation coming from the houseline on Turk St west of Larkin side. 
We are notifying 911 and ordering an evacuation of the Federal Building 

as a precaution. Supervisor in route to assist. 

More to follow. 

Redacted 
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


